
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 1, 2019 
 
 
 
Legislative Hearing Officer 
Attn: Jeff Fischbach 
310 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
Re: File #20190000396 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On February 27, 2019, The Housing & Land Use Committee of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council held a 
public meeting at which it considered the application for Liquor On Sale – 100 seats or less, Liquor On Sale – Sunday, and 
Liquor - Outdoor Service Area (Patio) licenses by Due Focacceria LLC.  The applicant appeared to speak to the application 
and answer questions.   
 
 The committee unanimously passed the following resolution: 
  
The Housing and Land Use Committee of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council supports approval of a waiver of 
the 45-day waiting period for liquor licenses, and supports the petition for outdoor service, for the proposed new 
restaurant at 475 Fairview Avenue South. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this recommendation. Please contact me with any questions at 651-695-4000. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Britta Sherrill 
Program & Communications Coordinator 
 
cc: Eric Carrara, Due Focacceria LLC 
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